
April 03, 2024


Letter of Support for Sheriff Ryan Zollman


To Whom it May Concern:


It is with great pleasure that I am writing this letter in support of Sheriff Ryan Zollman in

his re-election campaign for Adams County Sheriff. I have known Ryan for a great number

of years in various capacities. When we first met, I was a Captain at the Canyon County 
Sheriff’s Office and Ryan was newly elected as the Sheriff of Adams County.   Ryan being 
newly elected was attending Sheriff’s conferences with the Idaho Sheriff’s Association and I 
was a new Jail Commander attending the same conferences.  Ryan was always the very 
attentive Sheriff wanting to make sure he was well informed on the newest laws and cases to 
ensure Adams County was well prepared.


Since my retirement from the Canyon County Sheriff’s Office in 2020, I have moved to Adams 
County and was elected to be a County Commissioner in 2022, taking office in 2023.  Since 
that time I have worked alongside Sheriff Zollman as he is very active in making sure his needs 
for the Sheriff’s Office are being heard in front of the County Commissioners.  We as 
Commissioners are not always able to afford all of the needs of the Sheriff, but I appreciate the 
fact that Sheriff Zollman is there expressing the needs of his office.


In conclusion, Sheriff Zollman is the right man for the job in Adams County.  He is a great family 
man that has the thought process that all of his employees are part of his family and that he is 
there to fight for them.  Please join me in supporting and voting to retain Sheriff Ryan Zollman 
as the Adams County Sheriff.


Daren Ward

Adams County Commissioner

Captain (RET)



